
 

EDEN LAYDOWN YARD NARRATIVE 

 

Summary: 1884 Line Co has been contracted by Rocky Mountain Power to work on their 
Wildfire Mitigation Plan in the Eden area. This work consists of undergrounding portions of 
the electrical infrastructure in the area as well as removing and replacing power poles. To 
support this work, 1884 Line Co. has leased a privately owned property to serve as a 
temporary construction laydown yard. This laydown yard will be housing a mobile office 
trailer, construction equipment, wooden and steel poles, and other electrical equipment.  

 

Security Measures: We have installed chain link fencing along the perimeter of the yard as 
well as a locking chain link gate at the entrance of the yard. Additionally, we utilize cameras 
and a Stallion Security Station on the premises to remotely monitor and document activity. 

 

Community Impact: We understand that we will be working near other businesses and 
residents. We will continue to train our employees on being good neighbors to keep our 
impact to a minimum. Signage reminding drivers to reduce their speed have been placed 
along the street leading to the yard and telematics have been installed on all company 
vehicles so that any employee caught speeding will be trained/reprimanded. Dust control 
concerns have also been raised by the community so we will increase our frequency of 
watering and track out pads have been installed to keep the street free of excess dust and 
aggregate materials. We hope to actively engage with our neighbors to resolve any issues 
that may arise.  

 

Operating Hours and Activity: Our yard will be in operation from 5:30 AM – 7 PM. No loud 
noise producing activities will take place between before 7 AM. We anticipate having about 
5 employees to be on site at all times but as our drivers and craft employees enter to 
retrieve and drop off equipment, there will be increased traffic entering and exiting the 
property.  

  

 

 


